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Executive Committee Report 
Affordable Housing Advocacy Strategy 

 
Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That Administration bring forward an unfunded service package for 
Council’s consideration during the 2019-2022 Operating Budget for two 
FTEs to provide dedicated support for affordable housing programs and 
initiatives. 

2. That Administration bring forward an unfunded service package for 
Council’s consideration during the 2019-2022 Operating Budget for $1.48 
million on a one-time basis to fund the affordable housing public 
information campaign. 

3. That Attachment 3 to the August 13, 2018, Citizen Services report 
CR_5960 remain private pursuant to sections 24 (advice from officials) 
and 25 (disclosure harmful to economic and other interests of a public 
body) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 

History 

At the August 13, 2018, Executive Committee meeting, the August 13, 2018, 
Citizen Services report CR_5960 was considered and the Committee heard 
from B. Talln, Central McDougall Community League; and W. Champion. 
 
Attachment 

August 13, 2018, Citizen Services report CR_5960 
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